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February 6, 2023 
 
 
Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearing House 
state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov  
 
Re: Correction on the End Date of Local Review Period for the City of Sunnyvale’s 
Moffett Park Specific Plan Draft Environmental Impact Report (SCH# 2021080338) 
 
To Office of Planning and Research: 
 
We are requesting an update to the published listing for the Moffett Park Specific Plan Project’s 
Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR), SCH# 2021080338. On the State Clearinghouse 
project page, the local review period end date is listed incorrectly as April 11, 2023. The date 
should be updated to February 10, 2023 for accuracy and for consistency with the state review 
period end date. 
 
Please contact Michelle King, Principal Planner, at mking@sunnyvale.ca.gov or (408) 730-7463 
if you have any questions or need more information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shaunn Mendrin 
Planning Officer 
 
Cc: 
Michelle King, Principal Planner, mking@sunnyvale.ca.gov 
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